
Feb 25, 2017 

 

Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 

 

Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 

 

Hello my name is Tim Blankenship and I  live in Joseph Oregon. I wanted to express my support for HB 

2578. I  believe this could be a first step to bring the elections back to the actual people and keep it out of 

the hands of corporations. Thank you 

 

Tim Blankenship 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Tim Blankenship 

63873 Imnaha Hwy 

Joseph, OR 97846-8148 

 


